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July 29, 2025 (Source) — Quantum Critical Metals Corp. (TSX.V:
LEAP | OTCQB: ATOXF | FSE: 86A1) (“Quantum” or the “Company”) is
pleased  to  announce  the  appointment  of  Karl  Haase  to  its
Metallurgy Technical Advisory Committee.

 Mr.  Haase  is  a  Professional  Engineer,  (registered  with
Engineers and Geoscientists B.C.), with over 15 years of project
development and execution experience across North America and
Australia. Karl has worked on a wide range of projects including
precious  and  base  metals,  bulk  commodities  and  critical
minerals. Mr. Haase has recently been involved with the design
and construction of notable projects including Magino Gold Mine
(Argonaut Gold), Blackwater Gold Project (Artemis Gold Inc.) and
Eskay  Creek  (Skeena  Gold  and  Silver).  He  has  led  large
engineering  teams  and  managed  projects  from  concept  stage
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through to construction and operations, with a strong focus on
safety, technical excellence and stakeholder representation.

Mr. Haase is a subject matter expert for the design of precious
and  base  metals  processing  facilities.  He  is  currently  the
Director of Engineering at Vizsla Silver and has previously held
the roles of Director of Engineering and Engineering Manager
with  Sedgman  and  Ausenco  respectively.  Mr.  Haase  holds  a
bachelor’s degree in chemical engineering from the University of
Queensland.

CEO Marcy Kiesman commented, “I’m truly excited to welcome Karl
Haase  to  our  Metallurgy  Technical  Advisory  Committee.  His
breadth of experience across both precious and critical metals
projects—is  exactly  what  we  need  at  this  stage  in  our
development. Karl has a rare combination of hands-on engineering
knowledge, project leadership, and a deep understanding of the
challenges  and  opportunities  in  mineral  processing.  His
contributions will be instrumental as we advance metallurgical
studies  on  Quantum’s’  gallium,  rubidium,  and  cesium
mineralization  at  NMX  East.”

“What stands out most about Karl, is his ability to bridge
technical excellence with practical execution. From greenfield
projects to construction of Magino, Blackwater and Eskay Creek
mines, Karl brings the kind of insight that will help de-risk
Quantum’s’ projects to expedite shareholder value. With critical
metals at the forefront of the global supply chain strategy,
Karl’s  involvement  positions  Quantum  with  a  proactive,
technically sound approach to resource development—first at NMX
East and then across our entire portfolio, including our Babine
South silver project.”

About Quantum Critical Metals Corp.

Quantum Critical Metals Corp. (TSX.V: LEAP) (OTCQB: ATOXF) (FSE:



86A1)  is  a  Canadian  mineral  exploration  company  focused  on
advancing critical metals projects that power next-generation
technologies.  With  a  growing  portfolio  of  promising
assets—including the NMX East Gallium-Rubidium-Cesium Project in
Québec, the Discovery Gallium-Rubidium-Cesium and polymetallic
project  in  Québec,  the  Victory  Antimony  Project  in  British
Columbia, and the newly acquired Prophecy Germanium-Gallium-Zinc
Project  in  British  Columbia,  among  others,  the  Company  is
strategically positioned to support the West’s transition to a
secure and sustainable critical metals supply.

To stay updated on Quantum’s latest developments, sign up for
our  mailing  list  and
visit www.quantumcriticalmetals.com and www.sedarplus.com.

Marcy Kiesman, CEO

Telephone: 604.428.2900 or 604.339.2243

Email: marcykiesman@qcritical.com 

Website: www.quantumcriticalmetals.com 

Forward-Looking Statements

This  news  release  contains  “forward‐looking  information  or
statements” within the meaning of applicable securities laws,
which may include, without limitation, statements that address
the upcoming work programs, and other statements relating to the
business, financial and technical prospects of the Company. All
statements  in  this  news  release,  other  than  statements  of
historical facts that address events or developments that the
Company  expects  to  occur,  are  forward-looking  statements.
Although the Company believes the expectations expressed in such
forward-looking statements are based on reasonable assumptions,
such statements are not guarantees of future performance and
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actual results may differ materially from those in the forward-
looking statements. 

Such forward-looking information reflects the Company’s views
with  respect  to  future  events  and  is  subject  to  risks,
uncertainties and assumptions, including those filed under the
Company’s profile on SEDAR at www.sedarplus.com. Factors that
could cause actual results to differ materially from those in
forward-looking  statements  include,  but  are  not  limited  to,
continued  availability  of  capital  and  financing  and  general
economic, market or business conditions. The Company does not
undertake  to  update  forward‐looking  statements  or  forward‐
looking information, except as required by law.

Neither  TSX  Venture  Exchange  nor  its  Regulation  Services
Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or
accuracy of this release.
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